Greenville Beautification Comittee
November 2020


Meeting called to order at 6:38
Last Month’s meeting
Friday decorations will be at noon instead of 10am

Treasurer’s report there is 82 left in town account
Not sure what is still outstanding, sent out request for rick and deb and expense for plaques there is also the expense for Santa

Whatever we have for the rest of the year and we will just use the rest of the town account and then dip into our own account for whatever is left

Checks have been issued for the rest of the items already submitted

Rick got rid of all of the bulbs
Planted daffodils along the library in 5 different groupings.  Tulips in barrel as well as around the tree, Rick raked up the shortcut to get below the town hall

Decorating for the lighting of the tree

Diane said Library not open but will meet us on Friday to let us upstairs to get the lights and the batteries.  If we have the wreaths from the boyscouts we will put those up.  If we have other items we will put them around the tree and set it all up.

Power on to outside outlet.  
Santa was cancelled this year

Virtual Tree lighting on Facebook?
If Heather would like to share it on Facebook she can film it and we can broadcast at a different time.

The plaques came in and now we just need to have them installed.
Rick will sync up with Jason to organize when

State will not seed the sidewalk area, we will wait until next spring. Deb says someone threw seed down that did not take.

No need for December meeting? 
New Officers for next year
See you all in 2021!


